
Notice is hereby given that the City of South Padre Island is 
calling for Sealed Bids for the rental and service of Temporary 
Toilets.
  
All bids must be clearly marked “SEALED BID – Temporary 
Toilets” and returned to the City Secretary’s Office at 4601 
Padre Boulevard, South Padre Island, Texas 78597 no later than 
January 3, 2019 at 2:00 p.m., at which time they will be publicly 
opened and read. The City of South Padre Island reserves the 
right to reject any and all bids received.  Bid specifications can 
be obtained online at www.myspi.org or through email at bhill@
myspi.org.

NOTICE TO BIDDERS


